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August 18, 2022

Ariel Wessel-Fuss

State of Tennessee

Department of Environment & Conservation
Division of Water Resources

William R Snodgrass — Tennessee Tower
312 Rosa L. Parks Ave., 11t Floor
Nashville, TN 37243-1102

Re: Draft NPDES Permit — City of Bartlett
NPDES Permit TNO066800
Memphis Comments

Dear Mrs. Wessel-Fuss:

The City of Bartlett was made aware of comments being made by the City of Memphis
concerning our STP #1 plant permit between 4:00 & 5:00 on Thursday, August 11, 2022 which
was the date for closing comments on this draft permit. No response to these comments could
be made at that time.

The City of Bartlett’s response to these comments are-

The permit you are issuing to Bartlett for Sewer Treatment Plant #1 has nothing to do with any
of the requests or comments made by Memphis to TDEC; and they are not applicable to this
permit. Those comments should not be made part of Bartlett’s final permit. No flow from the
plant or flow from the collection system flowing to this plant and covered by this permit goes to
Memphis or any other neighboring municipality.

If you wish to discuss this further, we will be happy to talk by phone or if you wish, we can
come to Nashville to meet you personally.

| can be reached at 901-385-6499 to discuss or schedule a trip to meet you in person.

Sincerely,

William R. McClanahan, P.E.
City Engineer/Director

cc: Vojin Janjic
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